To the parents of students attending the Virginia Youth Policy Forum,

Six Trinity students will be attending the Virginia Youth Policy Forum on Tuesday, October 23
at the State Capitol. We will meet at Trinity on Tuesday morning and leave for downtown after
morning meeting. The students will drive their own cars. The forum ends at 3:00 p.m., and the
students will drive themselves home at that time. For more information, go to
http://www.boballey.org/trinityl/youth and govt club.htm There you will find information
about past Youth Policy Forums. If you have any questions, please call me at 358-5798. I have
also included a permission slip. Please sign and return this to me by October 22. Thank you for
your support.

Bob Alley
Youth and Government Club Sponsor

I give my permission for to attend the Virginia Youth Policy
Forum at the State Capitol on October 23. I understand that the students will be driving
themselves to and from this activity.

Signature of parent or guardian
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